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Pharmacy in the Media

There is continuing coverage of the IPU Regional Meetings, including in Wicklow People, Cork
Red FM, The Echo, and more.

Clare Fitzell’s (IPU) advice on the importance of Influenza and COVID-19 booster vaccines as we
head into the winter season feature in Irish Pharmacy News website, The Irish Sun and Irish
Daily Mail.
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The Weekly Observer, Vale Star and the Mallow Star also encourage parents to ensure children
receive their Influenza vaccine.

IPU Executive Committee member, Brendan Quinn, appeared on Galway Bay FM to discuss
patients returning medicine to pharmacies.


